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In order to be admitted to the camp it is necessary that we furanish
references. Would you recommend me to Dr. Nash for admittance?

Ruth Baker and I are planning to be cabin-mates, providing of course,
that I am admitted. I think it will be a grand way to have a good
vacation, as well as to put in some hard licks toward a Master's
desmea

This letter should be addressed to:

Professor Jay B. Nash
New York University
Washington Square

New York, N. Y.

I certainly thank you for this and the many other favors you
have shown me, and I hope to be in Lawrence one of these days soon,
to see you.

Sincerely,

nm/J. Paden
Chepman, Eansas



